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14-15 March 2018, Pearl, MS
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February 2, 2018
Dear Supervisors, Mayors, Public Works Directors, & Mosquito Control Personnel,

Once again it's time for our annual meeting of the Mississippi Mosquito and Vector Control
Association (MMVCA). Our 2018 meeting will be held on March 14" and 15" at the Pearl
Community Center located at 2420 Old Brandon Road in Pearl, MS. Registration for the event
will be held on Wednesday, March 14" from 10:00 a.m.-12:00 noon.

For those interested in taking the Category VIII Public Health certification exam, it will be offered
at the end of the meeting March 15" at noon. Please contact Gene Merkl at the Mississippi
Extension office in Starkville at 662-325-5829 to obtain study guides prior to taking the exam.
The two guides cost $30 total. It is recommended to get them ahead of time in order to
adequately review them before taking the certification exam. There will be no study guides
available at the meeting.

There are many hotels to choose from in the area to fit all budget types. Most of the hotels are
located on either Riverwind Drive or Pearson Road in Pearl.

Dinner will be provided on the evening of March 14th. All other meals will be on your own. If
you plan to attend, please pre-register by March 1st so we can get an idea of how many dinners
to order.

Please follow us on Facebook at Mississippi Mosquito & Vector Control Association for
information about our annual meeting and other events.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
We look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,
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Wendy Varnado,
Secretary/Treasurer, MMVCA

Mississippi Mosquito and Vector Control Association, Inc.
Suite 0O-300
Post Office Box 1700
Jackson, MS 39215-1700



